Friends Of Great Wishford School Great Wishford C.E (V.A) Primary School West Street Great Wishford SP2 OPQ

17th October 2018

Dear Parents,

PANTOMINE TRIP

Following on from last December's amazing trip to the Panto, it is now time to let you know about the Playhouse's fantasic show this Christmas.

Through our fundraising this year, The Friends of Great Wishford School will be paying for the <u>whole</u> school to see 'Beauty and the Beast' at the Playhouse on **Friday 7**th **December**.

Tickets normally cost £25pp and we are just asking for £6.00 from each pupil. This would cover the ticket, transportation costs and ice-cream.

All pupils will need to wear school uniform on the day.

Please could you return the slip below, together with £6.00, to Mrs Hewes by Monday 19th November.

Thanks for all of your help and support throughout the year!

Regards,

Friends of Great Wishford School

Child's Name:	
Class:	
I have enclosed £6.00 for the Panto Trip on Friday 7 th December.	
Signed:	Date: